
CJP News 

Autumn 2016 

Welcome to the latest and long overdue CJP Newsletter. 

Summer 2016 Playscheme was a huge success and enjoyed by the children and 
young people that attended. We managed a full and fun programme of activities 
and events, including Trips to Thetford Forest, The Sea Life Centre at Great 
Yarmouth and Power Kiting at Grafham Water and visits to us by the lovely 
Sonia from Tesco’s and a dance class with Lisa that had everyone on their feet!! 

We welcomed some new young people to our playscheme fun and a very special 
young man joined us as a volunteer. Well done Chris, you were truly amazing!! 

As always our thanks go to the  
amazing Jo and Ann at Granta 
for all their help, support and 
patience and to Luke the amaz-
ing lifeguard 

Just some of 
the fun we had 
during the  

Summer 2016 
Playscheme!! 



Some just wanted to chill 
Enjoyable lunch on the 
beach at Great Yarmouth 

We celebrated birthdays too! 

Time for a paddle before we set off 
to  the Sea Life Centre 

Fun at the Sea Life Centre 

 

Science Time!! 

Well done Chris, our 
latest volunteer!! 

Time for some singing  

And a story….or two 



CJP News 

Other CJP News 

After many years of providing Transport for CJP, Glynnis Foreman has 
now retired to pastures new. We would like to thank Glynnis, Dennis, 
Emma, Julia, Fred, Tanya, Barry, Adie and all for their support to the 
children and families of CJP. Here’s wishing Glynnis and Dennis all the 
very best for their retirement. 

We are now using the services of Star Cars and will continue to pro-
vide pick ups and drop offs at the usual park and ride sites throughout  
Cambridge. 

 

Just a quick reminder that you can support our fundraising efforts 
when buying online via  the easyfundraising site/ app. Your purchases 
won’t cost you anymore but everytime you buy from Amazon, Ebay and 
loads of other sites we receive a small percentage…… and as someone 
once said “every little helps”!!! 

 

Apologies for the lack of activity clubs this quarter. We are currently 
experiencing a serious staff shortage,  be assured that we are busy 
recruiting new staff and volunteers to support the children. Please 
bear with us and I hope to have normal service resumed as soon as 
possible. As things currently stand the Santa Express 10th December 
and the Panto 17th December will go ahead as planned. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to Thank the Lady Tavern-
ers , John Lewis’s, Nationwide Building Society, BBC Children in Need 
and Awards for All for their funding/donations. It really makes a dif-
ference!! 

All the very best 

Carol 


